Foyle Child Contact Centre – Parents Information Leaflet for 
Self-Referrals

Thank you for your interest in using our centre. Families wanting to apply for a place will be required to go through the following process:
Attend an interview at the centre

There will be separate interviews for resident and non-resident parents. They will be used to

· Gather information about you, your children and the background to what has happened. 

· Confirm your identity - you will be asked to bring your passport or diving licence and a utility bill.

· Give you information about the centre and how it operates.
· Ask you to give your written permission for FCCC to contact Western Health and Social Care Trust in line with the requirements of the Data Protection Act (1998)

Receive a letter from the centre

A copy of the same letter will be sent to both the resident and non resident parents.  If we are able to offer your family a place for contact the letter will give details of when and where it will take place. The letter will also give details about the arrangements for contact such as who will be bringing and collecting the children.
Length of time that you will be able to use the centre for

The centre will in the first instance only offer you three sessions of contact.          

Additional sessions will be subject to these being completed successfully.
Confirmation

If you have been offered a place you will be required to contact the centre within five days to confirm your acceptance of it.

The Coordinator,
Foyle Child Contact Centre,

33 John Street,

L’Derry

BT48 6JY

078 4107 2907/028 7136 8336

foyleccc@icloud.com  
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